
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

26 Missions Started 
8 Churches Established 

2 Bible Institutes Founded 
40 Years Institute 

Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 

 
 
 

SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

FIELD ADDRESS:  APARTADO 156 – SIGUATEPEQUE, COM. – HONDURAS, CENTRAL AMERICA 

 

Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON 
HONDURAS 

Population: 8,000,000+ 
Pop. Growth Rate: 2.15% 

97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

Free Vonage Phone  817 886 0413    Mailing Add.   724 N Jim Wright Fwy, Ft Worth, TX 76108 

May, 2022 

Dear Friends, 
 
We are always very grateful for your prayers.  The Lord has wonderfully blessed. 
 
Lena fell and fractured a vertebra in her back. The doctors here in Honduras said they 
could not do anything here and that she needed to go to the states. The Lord opened 
doors and in just four weeks we were able to make appointments, have the operation and 
be back in Honduras.  She is doing well, able to work in the house and attend church. 
 

Our son, Nathan, had a bad car accident.  The car rolled over twice and landed on 
the roof.  There were three in the car and no one had injuries: bruises yes.  Praise the 
Lord, He had mercy and all turned out fine. 
 
Our church attendance did not drop while we were gone.  The pastor we trained in our 
last church along with a missionary took turns preaching on Sunday night.  The man we 
trained in the work preached Wednesday nights.  We thank the Lord we have good 
teachers for Sunday mornings.  We are praying for one of our men to be trained as the 
pastor. 
 
We still have much to do to finish the building for our church.  The work stopped while we 
were in the states but will start again next week.  I will send pictures soon for you to see 
the finished work. 
 
Thank you for your prayers. 
 

 
Harold and Lena Priday Celebrating 49 Years as Missionaries 


